



The Personal Challenge Award has 2 parts: one set by the Leaders and one by the Cub. 




Scouting

While we aren’t meeting face-to-face, the Scouting Challenge that we are setting for all of 
our young people is to maintain their engagement with Scouting.  They need to complete 
one of the Scout Association badges that we have ideas for over in the Virtual Scout Hall 
or another one of their own choosing. They can let us know what they have done by email 
to uppermillscouts@gmail.com or via the Parent Portal Badges at Home section on OSM.

Personal

Think carefully to select your challenge.  It should be something that you believe is 
possible but not too easy. A challenge will need you to focus, do your best and persevere, 
all important personal qualities in a Cub Scout. Use the boxes below to outline your 
chosen challenge and record your progress.

My chosen challenge is . . . 

I chose this because . . . 

The steps I will need to cover are . . . 

What will you need to do, for your challenge to be a success? 
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When this sheet is completed, you can scan or photograph it (both sides) 
and send it to uppermillscouts@gmail.com

How I got on . . . 

If your challenge is to make progress in something, then use this space to record what you 
are like at the beginning, and describe what progress you make. 
If your challenge is to do something over an amount of time (should be about 4 to 6 
weeks) then keep a weekly record here of what you do. 

Success!

What have you achieved? 

Now that it is done, is there anything you wish you had done differently? 

What is your next challenge? 


